OFFICIAL FAMILY HOUSING INFORMATION

Willmar Department Convention, July 9-12, 2025

All Department Officers and Official Family members who plan to attend the Convention
and seek housing at the Best Western Plus, Holiday Inn Express and other hotels listed are
urged to make a reservation as soon as possible.

RESERVATIONS: For the 2025 Department Convention, hotel reservations will be done
“on your own”. Please call the hotel listed below to make your reservation. When making
your reservation, please ask for The American Legion Block.

Best Western Plus 320-235-6060
Holiday Inn Express 320-231-2601
Country Inn & Suites: 320-214-0300

Americlnn; 320-365-1995

** All hotel room rates subject to applicable state and local taxes in effect at time of check in.
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2025 Dept. Convention

Official Registration

Convention dates and location:
July 10-12, 2025, Willmar Conference Center
Various committees meet July 9

Make check out to:
American Legion Post 167

Write on memo line:
Dept. Convention

Mail to:
Carrie Werner
36898 County Hwy. 6
Redwood Falls, MN 56238

Registration fees:

Registration received by mail by June 26: $20
Registration received by mail after June 26: $30
Registration over Eventbrite
by June 26: $20 + service fee
Registration received over Eventbrite
after June 26: $30 + service fee
Registration at the door: $30

(+ service fee if using a card at the door; cards not

accepted at the door after noon Friday, July 11)
Register before June 26 to receive a booklet.

Registration fees are for each person attending,
whether a delegate, alternate or a guest.

Please copy and send a separate form for each person
attending. A single check is fine. Junior SAL and Junior
Auxiliary are not charged a fee but must send a form.

About you:
Check
one:
Legion Auxiliary SAL
Enter
numbers:
District  Post/Unit/Squadron
Check
one:

Delegate Alternate  Guest

(Auxiliary only) Delegate at-large:
(Choose Past Dept. President or Dept. Exec. Cmte.)

Name

Address

City State__ Zip
Thank you!





